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March 10,1999 

Ms. Hillary Y. Sweeney 
Regulatory Analyst 
Division of Auditing & Financial Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Orlando District Office 
Hurston North Tower 
Suite N512 
400 West Robinson St. 
Orlando, FL 32801-0846 

RE: Docket No. 980670-WS 
Investigation of Possible Overearnings by Sanlando Utilities Corporation in 
Seminole County. 

Dear Ms. Sweeney: 

This letter is in response to your March 10, 1999 wherein you have estimated the cost of 
the Sanlando audit. 

Before I agree to reimburse your travel expenses, I would appreciate a detailed 
breakdown of the $16,000 estimate. Also, since the customers of Sanlando will be the 
beneficiaries of the audit, will Sanlando be able to recover the audit costs in this 
proceeding? 

ACK ,--_ 
AT/: --__ If you would like to discuss this matter, please feel free to call me. 

AP. 
CAF __I_. Respectfully submitted, 

E? r Carl J. Wenz 
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